
 

 

 

REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 

15 November 2022 

 

Dear Tree team, 

2022/4827/T:  Tree felling at 22 Lindfied Gardens 

Trees, including those in rear gardens, are vital to the special character of the 
Redington Fronal Conservation Area and to the the Redington Frognal Ecological 
Network. 

The Forum therefore requests that, as a general principle, trees are preserved from 
felling on trivial grounds and that they are allowed to reach full maturity.   

Where trees are interfering with garden paving, the Forum requests that the paving is 
simply removed or resited, in order to preserve the trees  This is in line with Camden 
Planning Guidance. 

It is unclear what could be meant by “overgrown” or “too high” and which trees are 
proposed for felling.  However, unless they are dead or dying, the Forum requests that 
all trees are preserved, namely T2, T3, T4, T5 and T6. 

For T1, whch is to be felled because it is dead, the Forum requests one or more native 
trees to be planted in replacement. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Nancy Mayo 

Secretary 

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
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